
   MACMILLAN COFFEE MORNINGTuesday 10th and Wednesday 11th October 2017
Spring Common’s Macmillan Coffee Morning raised 

£590.00

O

Wow what an achievement! Many thanks for all the support from the wider 
school community and to P16JL/RG for all your hard work.

Post 16JL/RG students planned for the Macmillan Coffee Morning events as part of their Life 
Skills, Functional Skills and Work Related Learning curriculum.  It was very much a cross-
curricular project developing a wide range of skills and self confidence. 

The Macmillan Coffee mornings provided the opportunity to research and fundraise for a 
charity (Citizenship).  Students' Functional Literacy and ICT skills were developed through 
designing posters and writing invitations to promote the event.  Functional Numeracy skills 
were used to calculate number of expected guests, cups & saucers etc, weigh and measure 
cake ingredients, do the shopping and carry out money transactions at the door or selling 
raffle tickets, drinks etc.  Speaking and listening and social skills were promoted through 
meeting and greeting guests and taking their drink orders. The event itself gave students the 
opportunity to experience a café working environment and try out job roles such as a waiter 
or kitchen assistant.

Students found the Coffee morning events very rewarding and they are justly proud of their 
achievements.  Upper school students and staff attended, as well as Parents, Grandparents, 
Trustees, Partnership and Community representatives and former staff-approximately 250 
people attended in all.  Thank you to everyone who gave donations, cakes, raffle prizes and 
support on the day.
A great team effort, with fantastic and successful outcomes for all our learners.  Very well done 
to all involved. 

Judith Ledwith. Post 16 Preparation For Adulthood Manager.


